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So you have a link on your computer so that you know what we
have been provided by Justice?

Yes. There is a link in our computer for Gunrunner, Fast and
Furious produced to Congress, and there is updates every once in a
while of those documents that are being produced.’

Yet in a May 5, 2011 meeting with Committee staff, an Associate Deputy Attorney
General expressed the Department’s concern that the Committee might allow witnesses exposure
to documents they had not previously seen. He further stated:

To the extent that you nevertheless plan to interview our trial witnesses
prior to trial, we would appreciate you taking the following steps to help
reduce the risk of harm to the case that could arise from such interviews.
First . . . we ask that you not show the witnesses new documents, as
exposing the witnesses to facts that are not already within their personal
knowledge may contaminate their recall of events. Second, for the same
reasons, we ask that you not orally convey facts to the witness of which
the witness was previously unaware.”

In essence, it appears that DOJ did to witnesses in our investigation precisely what it asked us
not to do to witnesses in its investigation.

Please provide answers to the following questions no later than Monday, July 18, 2011 at

noon.:

4.

5.

Identify which ATF and DOJ employees had access to this shared drive.

Provide a log of documents and the date each document was posted to the shared
drive.

Provide a log of any other documents relating to this investigation, not on the shared
drive, to which these employees had access.

Prowvide the dates for which these employees had access to the shared drive.

Identify those employees who still have access to this information.

In order to mitigate any harm that may have been caused to the OIG investigation, please also
send your responses to the OIG.

" Transcript of William McMahon, Deputy Assistant Director for Field Operations, at 96 (June 28, 2011).
? E-mail from Associate Deputy Attorney General [Name Redacted] to Chief Counsel for Investigations, H. Comm.
on Oversight and Gov’t Reform Steve Castor (May 17, 201 1).
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